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July 18, 2001 

To: PVNGS UFSAR Copyholders 

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS) 
Updated Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR) 
Revision 11 

This letter transmits Revision 11 of the PVNGS UFSAR. Paper copies that are being 
maintained are listed below and will be updated as change packages are approved and 
issued.

Unit 1, 2 and 3 OPs Support Buildings (3) 
Technical Support Center (1) 
Emergency Operation Facility (1) 
Licensing (1) 
Joint Emergency News Center (JENC) (1) 
Bechtel (1)

Service Building (1) 
Building 'A' Library (1) 
Technical Publishing (1) 
NRC Residents (1) 
Emergency Operations Center (1)

For other copyholders, UFSAR Revision 11 is contained on the enclosed compact disk.  
PVNGS intends to develop an interim update process for the compact disk version of 
the UFSAR. Until that time, hard copy updates will be sent to copyholders that currently 
receive these interim updates. PVNGS is working to completely eliminate the paper 
copies of the UFSAR over the next two years. This may require some changes by the 
user. Our staff will attempt to help users make this transition. However, software and 
hardware issues may require the user to implement upgrades outside the responsibility 
of APS, Palo Verde, or the PVNGS Licensing staff.  

Should you have any comments or questions concerning the distribution of UFSAR 
Revision 11, please contact Tom Weber at (623) 393-5764.
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Distribution: Non-NRC CopyHolders

Sincerely, 

_A05 3

-V ý5rj_

Scott A. Bauer 
Department Leader 
Regulatory Affairs 
Palo Verde Nuclear 
Generating Station


